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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  
 

 

 

The Board of Selectmen will hold 2 public hearings as required by RSA 41:14-a in connection with 

the sale of town owned land. The parcels are identified as 10 Birch Drive (Map 28, Lot 57) and 12 

Birch Drive (Map 28, Lot 58) which are currently owned by the Town of Sandown.   

 

 

 

The first public hearing will take place on Tuesday, November 13, 2018  

at 7:00 pm at the Sandown Town Hall. 

 

 

 

The second public hearing will take place on Monday, November 26, 2018  

at 7:00 pm at the Sandown Town Hall. 

 

 

The Board of Selectmen will vote on the sale of these parcels to Mr. Richard Moussa on  

Monday, December 10, 2018 at their regularly scheduled meeting.  
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